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 Linda Parsonage OBJ2015/3744/P 14/09/2015  19:56:14 I write as a neighbour to express my concern about the proposed development to Jasper House, 105 

South End Road, London NW3 2RJ.  I live immediately next door in number 107. 

The height of the proposed new double storey extension is higher than the existing extension.  My 

living room on the upper ground floor is already quite dark, particularly in the mornings, as a result of 

overshadowing by the existing extension and increasing the height will worsen this. Similarly the 

outlook is already adversely affected by the existing extension and this would be made even worse if 

the proposed enlargement goes ahead.

It is proposed that in the area between the double storey extension and my garden a staircase is to be 

built covered in frameless glass.  Regardless of the material used, this would further increase the 

overshadowing as well as worsening the outlook from the window. It would also result in a totally 

unacceptable invasion of my privacy. People walking up these stairs would have a clear and close up 

view into my living room. In addition, I have no wish to see these people at close quarters and I suspect 

they will have no wish to see me.

The proposed project is completely unacceptable to me as it would be to any reasonable person. I urge 

you to reject it.

107 South End 

Road
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